
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 

For the Month of August 2022 
 

 
Statistics for August 2022 
 
 KOHA: 1,596, Digital: 154 total KOHA: 2105.  Computer hours used: 107.  Computer sessions: 
156. Total items holding: 12,161. New patrons: 19 
Funds collected for August: 
 
Copies/Fax: $166.70   Fines: $104.69   Total:  $ 271.39     FOL:  $258.70 
 
Activities during the month of August: 
 
I have put in two work orders for the library. Both for doors within the library that need new 
locks.  I had the carpets cleaned on the 10th of August. As always ValueMax did a wonderful job. 
 
Lieutenant George Brown conducted four CPR classes for town employees and volunteers.  
Thank you George for doing such a great job teaching.  
 
Our library was awarded an Impact Fee grant for $7500.00 to purchase new fixtures and 
displays for the library.  We are still awaiting the final decision on another Impact fee grant for a 
home school collection.  I am scheduled to have a meeting September 14th with George Taylor, 
Cari Branco and Jennifer Parsick to discuss this grant. 
 
The Marianne Beck Memorial Library will now host every election in the LEC for our district. Our 
first election went on without any issues.  Thank you Virginia and your team for making it run so 
smoothly. 
 
The Scrabble tournament was a success. We had four winners, one for adult, teen, 10-14 and 
under 10 years old. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
Tara Hall, Library Director 
 



 
 
  
Respectively submitted by 
Tara Hall, Library Director   
                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


